
 

 

                

               

 

                                                                                                                            11th November, 2019. 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

As part of our work on Brazil this half term, we would like the children to experience, hands on, creating and 

performing samba music and designing and making carnival costumes. On Thursday 14th November, the 

children will take part in a DT and Music day, where they will work with outside providers to create samba 

pieces and make costumes.  

As this is learning outside of the classroom, we are asking for a contribution of £3 per child for this day. 

Please pay this via our online payment system (Eduspot). Apologies this is short notice, please may we ask 

if possible that payment is made by Monday 18th November. 

 

Any questions please contact the office  

With thanks 

Yr 5/6 Team 

 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  
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